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Southern Screams – Charleston’s Premier Haunted House 
Attraction – Returns to Holy City Brewing This Fall with an 

All-New Experience! 
 

CHARLESTON, SC (July 12, 2023) - Southern Screams – Charleston’s Premier Haunted 
House Attraction - is excited to announce that it will return to Holy City Brewing in Park Circle 
(North Charleston) for 27 terrifying nights this Halloween season! Guests will experience an all-
new haunted house attraction that will transport them to a sinister small town where visitors go 
missing without a trace. As the town’s horrifying past reveals an evil truth, will you be the next 
victim to disappear into the darkness? 
 
Beginning Friday, September 29, Southern Screams will operate Wed through Sun nights at 
Holy City Brewing and will open Monday October 30 and Tuesday October 31 for Halloween. 
The haunted house will also operate for two special “Lights Out” event nights on November 3-4, 
where the lights have been turned off and groups will have nothing but a glowstick to guide them 
through the dark halls. Guests can purchase both General Admission and R.I.P Access tickets, 
with the R.I.P Access ticket including a beer from Holy City Brewing, access to a private bar 
with photo opps in the R.I.P Lounge (all-new for this year), and expedited access to the haunted 
house! 

“We are ecstatic to be back at Holy City Brewing for the 2023 season with our all-new haunted 
house attraction: TRAPPED at Holy City Brewing! This year’s event is going to be bigger, 
better, and badder than ever before and we plan to deliver an immersive and terrifying 
experience to our guests. You won’t want to miss this one!” said Joseph Spiotta, Director of 
Talent & Operations at Southern Screams. 

Southern Screams takes pride in being supportive community partners by actively engaging with 
local organizations and initiatives. As part of that commitment, a portion of ticket sales are 
donated to local non-profit organizations, including Charleston Animal Society. Additional 
information including ticket sales can be found at southernscreams.com and on social media 
@southernscreams 
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